

To
The President, the members,
the friends and supporters of
ELPIDA - Hoffnung Für Kinder in Griechenland
Oberwil
Switzerland

Athens, August 2017

Dear friends and supporters,

On behalf of the Board of Directors of SOS Children's Villages Greece, all SOS co-workers of SOS Children's Village Crete but mostly from the children living and the children that will be living in the SOS families in the new SOS Children's Village in Foinikia Heraklion, I wish to thank all of you for your love and so generous support.

I wish to thank the President of ELPIDA for taking the initiative to support this new project and for encouraging you to express your solidarity by taking part in this humanitarian goal of raising the amount of 17,000 euros for the benefit of our children in need.

Please accept our thankfulness for responding with such an emotion and for offering your love and financial support so spontaneously. The total amount collected was 17,000 euros and will cover the furnishing of an SOS house for ten children.

The ongoing support all these years from ELPIDA - Hoffnung Für Kinder in Griechenland is precious and it gives us the moral support to continue our work especially in these difficult years that Greece is passing.

With our best wishes to all of you and the love of our children, we thank you for making a difference in our children's lives and we send you an open-hearted invitation to visit the SOS Children's Village Crete in a future visit of yours.

Yours very truly,

George Protopapas General Director